CLAY MATHEMATICS INSTITUTE

One Bow Street Cambridge, MA 02138

T 617-995-2600 F 617-992-2660 general@claymath.org

www.claymath.org

Institute of Mathematics of the Romanian Academy Bucuresti, P.O. Box 1-764, RO-70700 ROMANIA

Dear Professor Purice.

I'm writing on behalf of the Clay Mathematics Institute to say that we were very happy to receive the activity report and budget sent to us by Ms. Claudia Dan, as well as the audit prepared by Professors' Rosso and Stern last year. On the basis of this report we approved the second year of partial funding to the Scoala Normala Superioara Bucuresti. To put this in context, I should mention that this type of support from CMI is very exceptional. Indeed, only one other institution has ever been awarded a similar grant by us over a three-year period (CMI rarely approves repeat funding of any kind). CMI dedicates itself to supporting mathematical excellence, and chose to provide support to the SNSB last year because of its long tradition in providing instruction in advanced mathematics. We were very impressed by the curriculum and activities organized last year, and CMI is glad to be able to contribute to the excellent work conduct at the SNSB.

Kindest regards,

David Alexandre Ellwood Research Director

Clay Mathematics Institute